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In the recent days, CRF is facing difficulty in maintaining COVID protocol of social distancing
in presence of users due to availability of limited space in almost all the rooms where, the
facilities are placed. As a result, in almost 4-5 laboratories we came to know about the
COVID+ users a few days after they did their work causing the chances of increasing the risk
of attacks among the operators and other staffs. Hence, CRF will extend the services to all
the users under distant mode w.e.f. 12.01.2022 till further notification. For the said
purpose, users are requested to send their samples, filled-in requisition form, proof of
payment (if used under project mode) and representative results if available from literature
(as expected by the users) in a packet with their full details in the drop box kept outside
each laboratory on the day before the slot (or on a day as stated by the operator). On the
date of the booking, he/she may call the operator and give necessary instruction if any.
Users are requested to cooperate for the safety of the campus community.
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